
 
 
 
Chair Hansen and Members of the House Environment and Natural Resources Finance and 
Policy Committee:  
 
This is to inform members and express for the record that MN Four-Wheel Drive Assn., 
supports the increased penalties imposed under the provisions of HF2819 for operating an Off-
Highway Vehicle in undesignated areas.  
 
We thank Rep. Hansen for bringing this measure forward.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Dan Larson 
MN Four-Wheel Drive Assn.  


